
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Date: 28/01/2025	
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East, 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Trading Symbol: ARABIAN 
 
Sub:	Disclosure	of	information	under	Regulation	30	of	SEBI	(LODR)	Regulations	
2015		
	
Dear	Sir/Madam,	
 
In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation 
of the earlier intimation dated 23rd April, 2024 regarding the incorporation of a 
Wholly Owned Subsidiary Company in the UAE, we would like to inform you that the 
Company has successfully obtained the registration certificate for the establishment 
of Arzol Petroleum Trading FZE, in Dubai, United Arab Emirates. 
 
A copy of the Registration certificate received by the Jafza, Government of Dubai, is 
enclosed herewith for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For	Arabian	Petroleum	Limited	
	 	
	
	
___________________________	
Manan	Hemant	Mehta	
Wholetime	Director	
DIN:	05124747	
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